
 
February 16, 2021 
 
Mayor Victor I. Cumming 
The Corporation of the City Of Vernon 
3400 - 30th Street 
Vernon, BC V1T 5E6 
 
 
Dear Mayor Cumming, 
 
On behalf of Prince George City Council, thank you for copying us on your letter to UBCM dated 
January 19, 2021 regarding the BC Hydro 2020 Street Lighting Rate Application.  
 
We have seen that, since the date of your letter, UBCM has clarified their advocacy position as a 
member of the Commercial Energy Consumers Association and has solicited feedback from 
membership. Additionally, Prince George Council has referred this matter to its Standing Committee 
on Intergovernmental Resolutions for further advocacy. 
 
Thank you for your work to raise the profile of this important issue. 
  
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mayor Lyn Hall  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


